12/7/18

TGIF!!  Our room is filled with gingerbread!  We are doing all things gingerbread: reading several versions of the story, writing about them, and making them.  On Wednesday, Mrs. Constantine’s fourth graders came to help us lace our paper gingerbreads.  So much fun!  Next Friday, 12/14, we will be sewing gingerbread pillows!  Please take a look at the info that went home in last week’s Friday Folder to see about the supplies your child will need.

Just a few other notes:  

First trimester report cards are coming home today.  Please read it carefully, and let me know if you have questions.  The report card is yours to keep.  Please sign the envelope and return it to me to re-use.  

MANY kids have overdue library books.  Reminders from Mrs. Lauer are coming home today.  If your child has overdue books, please help him/her find them and return them to school on Monday.  Thank you!

Our spelling words for next week:  any, about, around, want, how.  

Have a great weekend,
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D. Beaupre


